
From: Sarah Foote <Sarah.Foote@lowestofttowncouncil.gov.uk>  
Sent: 11 June 2020 10:45 
To: Joe Blackmore <Joe.Blackmore@eastsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: Public Comment (both applications for Old Post Office, London Road North) 
 
Dear Joe, 
  
I wanted to attach the attached to the Town Council comments I submitted on the portal as there 
seems to have been a problem with this representation being displayed. Could you please confirm it 
can be displayed. Mr Bunn had previously submitted it directly to Mel. Thank you. 
  
Sarah Foote PSLCC 
Deputy Town Clerk 
Lowestoft Town Council 
Hamilton House, Battery Green Road, Lowestoft NR32 1DE 
Tel: 0330 053 6019.  

 
  
 








